
       

     

                           

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As the school year comes to a close, Laval Junior High School is organizing its end-of-year 

BBQ which will be held on Thursday, June 4th.  Although June 4th is a regular school day (buses 

will be running as usual), the school administration has authorized this full-day BBQ for its 

students! Students will go to their first period, where attendance will be taken, and each 

student will be given tickets for a free breakfast, lunch and snacks. There is absolutely no 

charge to students for any of the food or activities. 

The Parent Participation Organization has worked hard to fundraise all year in order to make 

this BBQ a success for our students!  Free food, fun games, prizes and an 

L.J.H.S. keepsake gift for each student describe some of what we 

have planned for the day! 

There will be something for everyone to enjoy:  A DJ for great music and dancing; karaoke; 

trivia games; soccer games (students against teachers); dunk tank; three legged race, sack race 

etc.; arcade games;  photo booth for keepsake pictures with friends and much more! 

Please encourage your child to attend this fun-filled event, organized for the students by our 

PPO, to celebrate the end of the school year and commemorate the closing of Laval Junior High 

School.  We look forward to LJHS students attending and enjoying a memorable day!  

The BBQ will take place rain or shine - if weather permits, the dancing and games will be held 

outdoors, but in case of rain, all events will be held indoors.  

Thank you and we look forward to a great turnout! 

 

Richard Mason                
Principal                                               
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